
August 24, 2007 

Ms. Gayle Vickers 
CD Grants Coordinator 
City of Jonesboro 
P.O. Box 1845 
Jonesboro, AR 72403-1845 

Re: Jonesboro Sewer Improvements 
Darlene/Magnolia/North Patrick 

Dear Ms. Vickers:
 

As per your August 22, 2007 letter, we agree to pay $21,727.50 for the extension from
 
manhole 3 to manhole 4 and to increase the size from 8" to 10" pipe.
 

Please invoice CWL when the project is at 50% completion. 

Thank you for your time and attention on this project. 

Respectfully, 

Grant McDaniel, P.E. 
Senior Engineer 

\...­
Ronald L. Bowen, MANAGER 
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